Doc 37 - 2024-05-21 - Position on NPT Birth Centre and Home Birth Service

From: <redacted s40(2)> (HSS - NHS Wales Performance)

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 7:50 PM

To: <redacted s40(2)> (Swansea Bay UHB - Communication & Engagement)
Subject: RE: Position on NPT Birth Centre and Home Birth Dervice

Many thanks

<redacted s40(2)>
FFon/ Tel: <redacted s40(2)>
E-bost/ E-mail: <redacted s40(2)>

From: <redacted s40(2)> (Swansea Bay UHB - Communication & Engagement)
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 6:38 PM

To: <redacted s40(2)> (HSS - NHS Wales Performance)

Subject: Position on NPT Birth Centre and Home Birth Dervice

Hi <redacted s40(2)>,

Here's our position on the above - something very similar will appear in the Chief Executive's report
to the board which we expect to publish sometime tomorrow afternoon or Thursday morning.

Update

Last week our Management Board approved the reopening of the NPT Birth Centre and the Home
Birth service subject to final approval by the Board. This followed a comprehensive review process
involving a number of formal ‘gateways’ and significant staff input and engagement. As a result of
issues raised this week by one of our recognised Unions, there will be a short delay in bringing the
formal proposal for the reopening to the Board. This updated timetable will ensure that the Board is
fully briefed on any issues and has sufficient assurance regarding the management response before
any final decisions are made.

Thanks,

<redacted s40(2)>



